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February 19, 2025 

David Mollenberg 
1465 HWY 141 
Whitewater, CO 81527 
Emailed: dave@aplineav.com 
 
 

RE:  Gunnison River Gravel Pits File No. M-2009-048, Comments Regarding Surety Reduction 
Request (SR-1), Comment Received 

Dear Mr. Mollenberg: 

On February 18, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
comment regarding the Gunnison River Gravel Pits.  Your comment was forwarded to the Operator 
on February 19, 2025 and is considered timely pursuant to Rule 4.19(1). 

Please note that the Division only has jurisdiction authority over lands within the affected lands 
boundaries.  Reclamation of areas outside of the affected lands is considered a civil matter.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
CW Construction 
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